Opening of registrations for the Escalade walking event
(Saturday 6 December 2025, Geneva)

According to an old tradition the nordic skiing section of the SCIG will participate in the
Escalade walking event on Saturday 6 December 2025. The walk starts in Veyrier at
7 pm and ends in Parc des Bastions (9,0 km distance).

For further information please visit the official Escalade website
(https://escalade.ch/en/races/walking/)
or contact the leader of the SCIG team (Charles.Jacquemart@sunrise.ch).

Those who wish to participate are kindly invited to sign up under
https://escalade.ch/en/reqgistrations/

Please select individual registrations and note the 17 November deadline. Please be
aware that this year the number of participants has been limited (10 000 for the walking
event). You are advised to sign up as early as possible.

The SCIG team will gather before the walk in a suitable café in Veyrier and have dinner
after the event in a restaurant next to Parc des Bastions to celebrate its performance.

Some pictures of last year’s event are available under

https://photos.app.goo.gl/1F3n6fGi4AwTo8A39

Another flyer with more detailed information will be circulated in late October.

Looking forward to seeing you on 6 December at the Escalade walking event.
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